
Subject: In camera item re election of North Shore representative to Trans link.
Date: Thu, 7 Feb 2002 18:20:09 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@district.north-van.bc.ca>
To: Agnes Hilsen <ahilsen@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Ms Hilsen:

As you are aware last Monday Feb. 4-2002  the question of a new North Shore
representative to Translink was listed on the in camera agenda and
subsequently debated and dealt with by Council. 

 I would appreciate receiving your  own or a legal opinion as to whether
this was within the parameters of the Local Government Act or whether this
item or any part of it should have been dealt with in  public.

Thank you, 

Ernie Crist 
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